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Hello,

Thank you for taking the time to read our latest newsletter.
We hope this finds you safe, well, enjoying the summer and staying as cool as
possible!

By now, you should have now received our letter regarding the appeal process at
The Gateway. Unfortunately, despite more meetings with Homes England, there has
still been no outcome to the appeal for The Gateway, and we continue to await an
answer to our appeal.

We wanted to write today to inform you of this and to keep our commitment to
monthly updates — even if we have no news at this time.

We will be in touch as soon as any outcome is received.
Thanks

Connor Scherer
Building Safety Manager
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